
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

    
       

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Spring 2022                          

 

Speech and Language Therapy  
 

Early Years drop in 
 

Hall Green – Chinnbrook Centre 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Who should attend? 

Pre-school age child and parent/carer 
 

When are drop in sessions available? 

Fortnightly starting from Wednesday 16th March 2022 

 

What will happen during the drop in? 

You will have a chance to discuss your child’s needs and any concerns you have. The 

Speech and Language Therapist will offer advice around developing your child’s skills at 

home and at their childminders or nursery. 
 

How long will the consultation last?  

The consultation will last up to 30 minutes. 

  

Where can I find out more information? How can I book?  

For more information or to book a consultation please e-mail Giselle Nelson, Hall Green 

DLP Early Years Project Lead giselle.nelson@hgcsearlyyears.co.uk 
 

Where will the consultation be? 

Chinnbrook Centre 213 Trittiford Road, B13 0ET 
 


